
 

 

 

Headteacher's message 

Southern International School, Hat Yai (SIH) is an international school following a curriculum aligned 

with the UK National curriculum of England. Our goal is to uphold the vision of becoming the leading 

choice for parents when chossing an intrnational education in Southern Thailand, through providing an 

outstanding, rounded holistic education that places emphasis upon the acquisition of theoretical 

knowledge and the development of practical skills. 

At the core of our approach is a commitment that every pupil should develop self-discipline, appropriate 

interpersonal relationships, a reasoned set of attitudes and a respect for cultural and moral values. 

At SIH we take pride in the relationships formed between home and school; we understand the desire 

for parents to provide their child with the best quality education possible to ensure that their child has 

every opportunity in their future. 

We believe that all students finishing their education at our school should leave as well-rounded 

members of the community, who care about not only their immediate friends and family but are 

compassionate to others and understand the importance of being a truly global and responsible citizen. 

This learning journey starts in Early Years and extends through each key stage, where children are given 

the opportunity to investigate the world around them; to find meaning in words, to share and enjoy 

active learning experiences; to take risks while feeling confident and secure; to learn new skills and to 

cooperate to create things that are truly amazing. 

As a parent and a school leader, I understand the importance that parents place on selecting the correct 

school for their child. That is why at SIH, we encourage parents to be part of the community, asking 

questions and being involved in the education of their child. The school’s partnership with parents and 

the community was rated as outstanding in our last EDT inspection in which we achieved a Silver award. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. I look forward to receiving your 

application. 

 

Luke Peacock 

Headteacher 

 

 


